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Welcome back to a new school year! 

Firstly we'd like to say a big THANK YOU to all of our parents, carers, staff and 

children for welcoming our newly appointed PTA so warmly! We've achieved 

so much more than we anticipated towards the end of the 2017/18 school year. 

 

We hope you all enjoyed getting involved in the PTA lead activities last year 

including the Royal Wedding celebrations, Sports Day refreshments and of 

course the fabulous Hawaiian / Beach Day on the last day of term - we know 

we did as you can see! You raised £85 to put towards STEM resources for the 

school (Science, Technology, Engineering & Maths).  

Contact the PTA anytime to volunteer or with questions, ideas or feedback;  
Email: southfieldsschoolpta@gmail.com 

PTA AGM - 3.30pm, Thursday 4th October 
(Head to School Reception to sign in) 

This is an opportunity to come along to one of our meetings and see if you want 
to get involved in supporting our children, the school and wider community. 



A Deep Reflection

Let us introduce you to Mr Patten, who is one of our 

committee members, Glenys Patten's husband. He'll 

be running the Perkins Great Eastern Run next 

month and has offered to run in aid of our PTA and 

our mission to support the school with its STEM 

resources. Good luck Mr Patten!! 

 

To make a donation, however big or small, head to 

www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding 

/southfieldsprimaryschoolpta 

 

Any sponsorship from our Southfields friends and 

families will gratefully be received! Or if indeed you 

or a member of your family are taking part in similar 

events and looking for a charity, we would welcome 

any further support! 

 

We'll be taking part in the national Macmillan Coffee Morning (or 
afternoon in our case!) to show our support to the children and families at 
Southfields who have been affected by cancer in recent time. 
 
Cake donations from Southfields families would be gratefully received! 
 
If you're in need of some inspiration check out the Macmillan site for some 
baking ideas; www.coffee.macmillan.org.uk/baking-recipes/ 
 
Look out for the letter home with more information! 

Date for your diary! 
 Macmillan Coffee  Event 

Friday 28th September 
From 2pm onwards 


